





We don’t keep email addresses, but | do have their phone numbers.
Tom Davis at Attorney General’s office is 217/782-5031

Kent Mohr of IEPA is 217/782-5544 {general number)

Department of Natural Resources, Legal Services, is 217/782-1809.

John

From: Ted Tiberi [mailto:ttiberi@aridtech.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2013 11:54 AM
To: Therriault, John

Subject: Re: Additional Submittal for ARID

Hi John,

Many thanks for your confirmation and recommendations.

Are there email addresses available for the 3 service list entries ?
Please advise, and Best Regards, Ted

ps travelling on East Coast this week......

Ted Tiberi

ARID Technologies, Inc.
323 S. Hale Street
Wheaton, IL 60187 USA
office: 630.681.8500
mobile: 708.557.0297
ttiberi@ ARIDtech.com

On Sep 10, 2013, at 11:48 AM, Therriault, John wrote:

Ted,

Received your addition to your submission of yesterday and will docket it as an addendum to PC#4 (your 9/9/13
submission).

Two points: (1) you need to send a copy of all you’ve submitted to the persons on the Service List, available on our
website, and (2) as long as the material is docketed, it is available for consideration by Board members, but | can’t
confirm whether or not your materials are incorporated into the decision process before a Board order is issued {no
specific date of issuance).

Good luck,

John






